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Dear Mr Aldridge 

 

 

Re: Land at Lea Castle Farm 

 

Application Ref: 19/000053/CM                                 Grid Ref: (E) 383959, (N) 278992 

Applicant:  NRS Aggregates Ltd 

Proposal:  Proposed sand and gravel quarry with progressive restoration using site derived and 
imported inert material to agricultural parkland, public access and nature enhancement 

 
Location: Land at Lea Castle Farm, Wolverley Road, Broadwaters, Kidderminster, Worcestershire 

 

Response in respect of your email dates Friday 5th June 2020
in view of the comments received, I hereby request the further information set out in my attached 
letter, under Regulation 25 of the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
Regu lations 2017. 

  

I would like to draw your attention to further comments from the County Ecologist (attached), dated 
5 June 2020. 

RESPONSE: These have been considered and acted upon within the main Regulation 25 Response. 

 

In order that the application may be assessed promptly and with an appropriate type and level of 
information, I would be grateful if you could confirm as soon as practicable the date by when I could 
expect to receive the further information that is the subject of the above request. 

  

In addition to the attached formal request for further information, I also have the following 
questions / points of clarification: 

  

1) Worcestershire Regulatory Services in their comments dated 27 February 2020 recommend 
the imposition of conditions restricting the operating hours as follows: 
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RESPONSE It is considered that the PROW along the south western boundary of the Site is located 
between the existing woodland block and the restored agricultural land.   
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RESPONSE: Yes, agreed.  This would be welcomed.  It is proposed to form a Liaison Group upon the 
determination of the application to allow for further consultation and opportunities for community 
involvement. 

 

6) A local residents in their letter dated 15 March 2020 (attached), questions the trust 
worthiness and the track record of the applicant. You may wish to comment on these 
allegations. 


